
Content 
Knowledge

Achieve and apply 
appropriate academic 

and technical knowledge

Create an environment 
that allows students to 

explore, create, and 
demonstrate learning

Provide resources, both 
print and digital, to assist 

teachers in the 
instruction of students

Provide digital literacy 
instruction + experiences 

across the curriculum

Serve as a conduit
to the world of 

information

Workplace 
Skills

Attain and demonstrate 
productive workplace 

skills, qualities, and 
behaviors

Create an environment 
that allows students to 

explore, create, and 
demonstrate learning

Offer opportunities to 
conceptualize learning by 

supporting real-world 
work

Provide resources that 
address the learner’s 
interest, abilities, and 

learning paths

Host learning 
environments for 

creative collaboration 
and communication

Community
and Civic 

Responsibility

Makes connections and is 
involved in the community 

by showing respect for 
diversity of individuals, 

groups, and cultures 

Provide opportunities to 
use technology to 

collaborate with peers 
and the community

Provide instruction in 
locating, accessing, and 

using resources from 
many viewpoints

Provide opportunities to 
use skills to participate in 

civic society

Provide opportunities to 
respect the principles of 

intellectual freedom

Career 
Planning

Align knowledge, skills, 
and personal interests 

with career opportunities

Offer opportunities to 
conceptualize learning by 

supporting real-world 
work

Curate tools and 
resources that ensure 
students can explore 
career opportunities

Create an environment 
that allows students to 

explore, create, and 
demonstrate learning

Provide resources that 
address the learner’s 
interest, abilities, and 

learning paths

Graduating
students 
will…

In contribution 
to student 
learning, the 
school library 
program will…

The School Library Program’s Contributions
to the “Profile of a Virginia Graduate”
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